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Canada in Geneva 


@CanadaGeneva

is shocked by recent comments made by a member of the UN Commission of Inquiry on #Israel/OPT has concerns with this COI’s one-sided nature & open-ended mandate. This language is unacceptable in any situation, but particularly shocking coming from a member of the #COI
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